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MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  February 8, 2018 

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 

Riverside Division of Academic Senate 

FROM:  Jean Helwege, Chair 

School of Business Executive Committee 

Re: Relationships in the Workplace

The Executive Committee of the School of Business has reviewed the policy on 

consensual intimate relationships in the workplace. The committee has no comments.

_________________________________________ 

Jean Helwege, Chair 

School of Business Executive Committee 




